
	
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

We are  creative  musicians who 
inspire  with heart ,  soul  and 

musical  excel lence .  

Wednesday 
30th January 

MEMBER NEWS 
 

Supper Roster 
Supper  i s  courtesy 
the Hospital ity Team 
this  Wednesday 

 
 

Just thought you would like to know… 
Your Music Team and your Management Team are working very hard to make this 
an enjoyable and productive year.  
There is a proposal (not yet set in concrete but very probable) that we will have 
Darlene Rogers coach us the 1st weekend of August. 
Also, there will probably be a coaching weekend in June. This is to avoid any 
clashes with school holidays. This early notification is so that you are aware and 
can plan. Again, this is not definite. 
 
Planning for our New Membership Drive is afoot also. This will be on the 17th 
March at St Joseph’s. Be prepared to participate in promoting this drive as we need 
to entice quality singers. 
 

Rehearsal this week. 
Last week Vicki told us that the plan for the Wednesday rehearsal will be up on 
the CKC website every week so that everyone will know exactly what is 
happening. 
Please make sure that you check this on a weekly basis. 
This week’s rehearsal will be in a different format. We will have a Denver 
debrief, then a review of chorus etiquette (protocols), followed by Section 
rehearsals etc. on the new songs. 
Please arrive promptly as we will have lots to get through. 

We are in the Pacific 
Room and risers can 
stay up. 
 
 

6th February 
Rehearsal this date will also be different. Part of the time will be spent on 
planning for the future of our chorus for 2013-2014. I will be sending you out 
some really important information about this planning session. We will be 
reviewing our goals and aspirations, what these were in 2011-2012, did we meet 
these and if not, where we fell short. 
I would also like to direct your attention to the Chorus and Director Agreements 
that are on our website in the Documents section. There you will also find our 
vision and mission statements. Please read these carefully as each member needs 
to know what our rights and responsibilities are towards the chorus, and what we  
are aspiring to achieve. 

 
  



 

2013   

JANUARY  Wednesday 30th – Denver debrief and Chorus Etiquette Session followed by Section rehearsals 
 
 
Wednesday 6th – Planning for the future sessiion 

FEBRUARY 
 

 Saturday 9th – Dural Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
Saturday 23rd – Seven Hills Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
 

MARCH 
 

 Saturday 2nd  – Castle Hill Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
Sunday 17th – Membership Drive Workshop – St Joseph’s 
 

JUNE 
 

 Saturday 29th – Seven Hills Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
 

JULY 
 

 Saturday 6th - Castle Hill Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
 

DECEMBER 
 

 Saturday 1st  - Dural Bunnings Sausage Sizzle 
 

Diary Dates 


